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April 17, 2020   

Sent by Electronic Mail and RESS Electronic Filing  

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4     

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re:  EB-2019-0183:  Enbridge Rate M17 and Owen Sound Reinforcement Project Leave to 
Construct Application – ENGLP Response to Decision and Order Dated April 9, 2020  

 
This correspondence is in response to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) Decision and Order dated 
April 9, 2020 (Decision) wherein ENGLP was directed to inform the OEB and Enbridge of its preferred 
load balancing approach in respect of the approved Rate M17, by April 17, 2020.     
 
In the Decision, the OEB determined that ENGLP should have the option of (a) the original Limited 
Balancing Agreement (LBA) offered by Enbridge Gas, under the same terms as those provided to the 
Union North and EGD rate zones or (b) the load balancing approach set out in the approved 
application.  
 
ENGLP prefers the original LBA offered by Enbridge Gas. 
 
We trust the enclosed is satisfactory.  Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact 
the writer. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
[Original Signed By] 

 
Daniela O’Callaghan 
Legal Counsel 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
docallaghan@epcor.com 
(780) 868-0411  
 
 
cc:  Brant Ott, Enbridge Technical Manager  
 Guri Pannu, Enbridge Legal Counsel 

Charles Keizer, Torys LLP  
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